
Remembrance Sunday: Next Sunday we 
remember those who lost their lives in the two 
great wars and more recent conflicts. Readings 
will be from Masses for the Dead. Prayers will be 
said and a wreath laid at the memorial after Mass, 
followed by a 2-minute silence. If you would like 
to wear your relatives’ medals or you are an ex-
service person, please feel free to wear your medals. Please 
support the British Legion by buying a poppy today. 

Synod 2021/2023: Fr Reg is looking for parish representatives. 
If you would like to know more, please speak with him or Fr 
Tony.  Possibly the best way to understand a Synod is that it 
does not necessarily involve change but walking and 
journeying with each other. So that we can all fully understand 
what Pope Francis is asking for our participation in the Synod, 
Clifton Diocese are offering information sessions to give 
everyone an opportunity to find out more:    
 13 November, 10am-12noon: Emmaus House, Bristol 
 13 November, 2pm-4pm: St Joseph, Bridgwater 

If you are attending, please click the links above. Also, there are 
two online Teams sessions on 8 & 9 November at 7pm. If you 
intend to participate in one of the online Teams sessions please 
lemail synod@cliftondiocese.com. A link will be sent thereafter.  

Children’s Liturgy—10am Masses: do you 
think you are able to help with 
communicating the love of Jesus Christ to 
our younger ones? It doesn’t have to 
involve leading sessions. If you would like 
to find out more, please contact Sarah 
Ivaldi at sarahivaldi@gmail.com 
 

Prayer of Spiritual Communion:   

Jesus, I believe that you are present in the most 
Blessed Sacrament. I love you and I desire to receive 
you into my soul. Since I cannot now receive You 
sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my heart. 
I embrace you as if you were already there, and unite 
myself wholly to you. Never permit me to be 
separated from you.  Amen 
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Readings for Mass: 

Entrance Antiphon:         

Let my prayer come into your presence. 

Incline your ear to my cry for help, O Lord.  

First Reading: the first book of Kings 17: 10—16 

Ps.145: _Ĵ ĚĆĥúˋ çíıÙ ēĖÀíĚÙ ġĆ ġëÙ ZĆĖÓː 

Second reading: the letter to the Hebrews 9: 24—28 

The holy Gospel according to Mark 12: 38—44 

Communion Antiphon:  

The Lord is my shepherd;  there is nothing I shall want.  

Fresh and green are the pastures where he gives me repose, 
near restful waters he leads me.  

Reflection: God does not have favourites,  Saint 

Paul tells us, but God always makes a special 

place for the poor, and those whom society 

would push into second place. In the traditions of 

Israel God invited the people to have special 

care for the widows and orphans ”  - so the story 

we hear in todayõs Gospel would have a particu-

lar resonance. The paradox of Christian faith is 

this: in giving, we receive. Christ gave everything, 

sacrificing his very life, and in return received a 

new and unending life. The widow in the first 

reading gave her last food for the prophet Elijah, 

and in return received 

an endless supply. This is 

a challenge to us in our 

turn: what are we invit-

ed or asked to give, 

and in what spirit will we 

do so, and what will be 

our reward?  
 

27th November: Parish Day of Prayer: exploring 
the future of the parish and our role in the Catholic 
Community, guided by prayer and discussion. We all 
did our best to preserve our parish life during pan-
demic lockdowns and to look after each others’ spir-
itual needs. Going forward, what do we need to do 
to ensure our parish grows and strengthen our sense 

of parish community? How 
do we make our parish at-
tractive to people of no faith? 
To address these questions 
the PPC is holding a day of 
Prayer and Reflection. We 
invite all parishioners to join 

Prayer for Refugees: 
 

5ŜŀǊ [ƻǊŘΣ we thank you for the gift of Pope 
Francis, reminding us that the poor are at the 
heart of the gospel. We pray for peace, peace 
in our hearts and peace in our world. Heavenly 
Father we pray for peace for all; especially dis-
placed peoples as well as in our own lives.  
[ƻǊŘΣ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ƳŜǊŎȅΦ 

Diocesan Prayer Link: St Peter, Swindon 
and Sacred Heart, Royal Wootton Bassett 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bristol-synodinformation-sessions-tickets-190972171907
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bridgwatersynod-information-sessions-tickets190973525957
mailto:synod@cliftondiocese.com
mailto:sarahivaldi@gmail.com


St Anthony’s Devotion and Rosary: every Tuesday 
evening at 730pm in the church. 

Adoration of the Eucharist: Every first Saturday of 
the month: 1030-1130am in Clevedon church. Spend 
some time with Jesus 

Offertory Collection:                
Sunday 24th October: £71.60, envelopes: £70.00 

Second Collections:            
This Sunday: 7th November: Diocesan Priests’ 
retirement fund: this fund offers grants to priests 
who have faithfully served our Diocese during their 
years of priestly ministry. Our gifts show something 
of our gratitude and support to them. There are gift 
aid envelopes ready for any diocesan collection. 
Please write the name of the collection on the front.  

RIP Jill Roe: J ill sadly passed on earlier this 
month. Her funeral will be on Tuesday 9th November 
at 10am in Clevedon Church. Please keep her family 
and friends in prayer. 

RIP Bert McBride: we heard of Bert’s death last 
week with much sadness. His funeral date has been 
confirmed as Monday 15th November at 11am. 
Please keep her family & friends in your prayers. 

Eternal rest, grant unto them O Lord . . . 
Praying for our Beloved Dead: Each day during 
November, Mass will be said for those on the List of 
Dead. Please put the names of your deceased loved 
in a brown envelope and place it in the box on the 
Sanctuary.  You may wish to include an offering, as 
for a Mass (please make cheques payable to 
‘Trustees OFM Clevedon’). 

River of Remembrance: during the month of 
November you are invited to add photos (max 4” x 
6”) of your deceased loved ones to a ‘River of 
Remembrance’ on the Sanctuary Steps. Please add 
your name and number on the back of photos for 
safe return to you. 

 

A Word with the Saints: 

ñLord, if your people need me, I will not refuse 
your work. Your will be done.ò 

St Martin of Tours (b.316-d.397) 

Feast Day: 12th November 

Choir: all abilities of musicians and/or singers are 
welcome to join this group. For more details, email 
Vincent: vincent.mclaughlin@blueyonder.co.uk 

Yatton Singing Practice: at 7pm in the chapel on 
Wednesdays - all welcome - further information from 
Anthony (antpal11@gmail com). 

SAMARITAN’S PURSE BOXES: Thank you for support 
this fantastic way of spreading God’s love. We would 
welcome all boxes in by 13/14 November. 

Snoods and Cakes for HCPT Pilgrimage Trust: it is 
hoped that the pilgrimage to Lourdes for children with 
additional needs will take place next Easter. Chris 
Harris and Tom are hoping to travel with Group 176. 
Chris will be selling homemade ladies’ snoods and 
Somerset Cider and Apple Cakes after Mass today. We 
would really appreciate if you can support this charity. 
 

Blessed Carlos Acutis Group: 22nd October:  this 
month we will drop off our Samaritan’s Purse 
shoeboxes at 630pm at the Christadelphian Church << 
< (click link here to see address) then walk up to 
Greyfriars Hall together. Pizza, Prayer/Adoration, Film 
to help nourish our young people’s faith. 
 
Cleaners: there are a super band of people who 
help keep our church spick and span, creating a 
welcoming environment for all. They just need maybe 
one or two more groups (2/3 people) to join them. It is 
just one hour every 4/5 weeks. If you would like to 
know more please email the office or speak with Fr 
Reg.   
 

Fifth World Day of the Poor: Sunday 14 November 
2021. Pope Francis implores our service to the poor, 
“…lead to a true encounter with the poor and a sharing 
that becomes a way of life.” Caritas Social Action 
Network has prepared a nine-day prayer (Novena) 
from Friday 5 Nov. We open our hearts to prepare 
ourselves by clicking on ‘Prayer Groups’ at this 
website:  here to see prayers for the Novena. 
Prayer Intentions: to include a prayer during this 
Covid-19 times, please send a brief note to 
nq24@outlook.com.  Greyfriars Prayer Group. 

Rosary for the Unborn Prayer: October 

For the end to abortion in our world. 

Your prayers requested for:  Fran Bainbridge,  
Pat Boucousis, Rosemary Tozer, Margaret Norris, 
Norah Gorman, Christina Jane Rolls, Pam Dingley, 

Peter Shelley, Ryan Rees, Dominic Shelley, Colin Hall, Jo 
Hickey, Maureen Youde,  Christopher Browne, Pepita 
Golledge, Carmelo Scuncio, Janet Mages, Christopher Har-
ris, Christopher Simpson, Katerina Nash, Gordon Brooks, 
Sheila Wakefield, John & Carole Howe, Maureen Custance,  
Fred Youde, Elizabeth Dillon, Elisabeth Loveridge, Noelle 
Bigwood, Mary Elizabeth, Yvonne Vann, John McCarthy, 
Baby Zeniah, John & Vita Jenkins, Laura Atherton. 

Please remember people whose anniversaries occur at thus time  

-úÙıÙÓĆĀ ʵʴÀÿ zĥĀÓÀĴ _ÀĚĚ 

8ĀġĖĴ ʵʸʹ KĆúĴ KĆúĴ ʻʴʽ 
WĴĖíÙ ʺʺʶ 8ĥÎëÀĖíĚġ ÎÎː ʻʵʼ 

GúĆĖíÀ ʺʻʺ ZÀÿÌ Ćæ GĆÓ ʻʷʹ 

GĆĚː ÎÎː ʺʼʹ -ĆÿÿĥĀíĆĀ ʷʶʽ 

fææÙĖġĆĖĴ ʶʹʼ vÙÎÙĚĚíĆĀÀú ʸʷʺ 

Friary Fayre ~ Princes Hall 
Saturday 20th November-12 til 3pm 

×ÉÔÈ 0ÏÒÔÉÓÈÅÁÄ #ÏÎÃÅÒÔ "ÁÎÄ 
Preparing for the run-up to Christmas with festive music, 
refreshments and superb cakes. Please support your 
parish over the next few weeks, through donations of: 

*good quality gifts, *jewellery, *tombola: 
PLEASE buy a bottle or 
sweets *good quality 
paperback books, *toys and 
puzzles *bric-a-brac 
For a FF project: do you have any 

sets of outdoor Christmas lights spare: email Sarah  
or contact the office if you can help!  

Contact Paul (ptstathers@gmail.com) for 
further details about the Fayre or ways to help. 
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